
Follow-Up on Vendor Service Agreement 

Stability 

Dear [Vendor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on our previous discussions 

regarding the stability of our service agreement. 

As we continue to evaluate our ongoing partnership, it would be greatly appreciated if you could 

provide an update on the current status of the services being rendered and any potential 

adjustments needed to ensure stability moving forward. 

Your prompt response will help us to maintain smooth operations and reinforce our 

collaboration. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


